SAN PABLO HISTORICAL & MUSEUM SOCIETY DONATION MEMORIAL BENCH REQUEST PACKET

(WITH PHOTO AND SPECIFICATIONS NOT TO SCALE)

City Council Review July 10, 2019

Matt Rodriguez

From: Sent:

San Pablo Historical and Museum Society <sanpablomuseums@gmail.com>

To:

Thursday, May 2, 2019 11:58 AM

Subject:

Matt Rodriguez Bench at Blume House

Per our conversation Audrey Lasson's family would like to donate a bench that would go around the cork tree in front of the Blume House. I spoke with Carol yesterday and she said it would take seven sections and most probably initially they would do only three sections so that we could see how it looked and allow the city to give final approval. Plans and information to follow.

Janet Pottier San Pablo Historical and Museum Society 13831 San Pablo Avenue San Pablo CA 94806

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Matt Rodriguez

From: Sent:

San Pablo Museums <sanpablomuseums@gmail.com>

To: Subject: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 5:49 PM Matt Rodriguez; Reina Schwartz Fwd: Photo of finished bench

This is the bench that Carol Laird would like to donate in memory of Audrey Lasson.

Janet

Begin forwarded message:

From: Carol Laird < calbyathread@hotmail.com>

Date: May 8, 2019 at 9:21:05 AM PDT

To: "sanpablomuseums@gmail.com" <sanpablomuseums@gmail.com>

Subject: Photo of finished bench

Hi Janet, here is a photo of the finished bench with three sides. I had my carpenter go ahead and make this part up so "if" it gets approved we have something for June 8th. If it dose not get approved I just bought myself a bench and that's ok too! I just didn't want to rush him into making something with just a few days notice, it may help to show them the finished product as well, fingers crossed, they approve but if not no worries! Thank you -Carol





